
National Information and Communications Technology Authority

Public Notice

2018 NET REVENUE AND AUDITED 
FINANCIAL INFORMATION

Each licensed operator is required by NICTA to take the following actions by 31st 

April 2019:

1. Complete and return to NICTA the “Declaration of Net Revenue Form for 2018”;
2.	Provide	to	NICTA	a	copy	of	any	audited	accounts	for	the	2018	financial	year.

The provision of this information is a mandatory requirement stipulated under 
sub-section 14(4) of the National Information and Communications Technology 
(Operator Licensing Regulation 2010 for the purpose of calculating the Annual 
License Fees), and Section 107(3) of the National Information and Communications 
Technology Act 2009 (the Act) relating to a Universal Access and Service Levy.

Failure to provide this information to NICTA by the above-mentioned 
deadline may result in a penalty being imposed under Sections 270 and or 
274 of the Act.

Enquiries in relation to this matter can be directed to Mr. Kila Gulo Vui at NICTA 
on email: kgulovui@nicta.gov.pg	or	contacted	on	3033227	during	office	hours.		

Charles S. Punaha
Chief	Executive	Officer


